Subject: FW: Webform submission from: [webform_submission:source-title]
Date: Tuesday, 17 March 2020 5:01:59 PM

Sent: Thursday, 12 March 2020 10:45 AM
To: PPO Engagement <engagement@ppo.nsw.gov.au>;_

Subject: FW: Webform submission from: [webform_submission:source-title]

Sent: Wednesday, 11 March 2020 10:49 PM

To: DPE PS ePlanning Exhibitions I\/Iailbox_

Subject: Webform submission from: [webform_submission:source-title]

Submitted on Wed, 11/03/2020 - 22:49

Submitted by: Anonymous

Submitted values are:

Submission Type:l am making a personal submission

First Name: Francis

Last Name: Stellino

Name Withheld: No

<ol

Suburb/Town & Postcode: Rossmore 2557

Submission file: [webform_submission:values:submission_file]

Submission: Dear Sir/madam, | am writing to you with concerns about a proposed road shown
on a map in the Western Sydney Aerotropolis Plan, Page 82 item 7.5.4 Rossmore Precinct
Liverpool LGA. This road is apparently, indicative, according to the Transport for NSW office, but
is still a big concern for me and a lot of my neighbours along Devonshire Road, as we have lived
and worked hard on the land in this area for a very long time and it is our livelihoods. | have only
recently found out about this proposed road and other issues through another person in the
Rossmore area in the last couple of weeks, as | was not sent any information and did not know
about any meetings that were held with the community. The road shown from the intersection
of Tenth Avenue and Devonshire Road through a number of properties (including mine) and
linking up with North Avenue affects a lot of livelihoods and a lot of farming land, not to mention
the amount of traffic, noise and pollution that would come with it. The intersection at Tenth
Avenue and Devonshire Road is already a dangerous intersection as it is, without adding more
traffic to it, as it comes down a hill leading up to Tenth avenue and then kicks sharply around to
the right as you go through the intersection heading South along Devonshire Road making it a
future black spot | think. Reconsideration on the location of this road when it is planned, where it



does not affect peoples livelihoods and follows an existing part of the road would be greatly
appreciated, thank you. Kind Regards, Francis Stellino
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